From: Steven Panofsky <spanofsky@att.net>
To: <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date:  2/2/2019 11:44 AM

Subject: GMO Cannabis

Dear BOS,
Please keep GMO cannabis out of our county. We can't make exceptions to our hard won policy just for monetary reasons. Lets keep our clean

and green reputation unsullied and maintain our fame intact for our organic and natural, good pot. I think that Mom & Pop growers with quality

organic product should be highly promoted.
Sincerely, Steve Panofsky, Retired Mendocino resident for 43 years



